
The Indigenous Pharmacy Professionals of Canada (IPPC) and the Canadian Pharmacists Association (CPhA) are thrilled 
to announce the IPPC Scholarship to Indigenous students pursuing a career in pharmacy! 

Applications are now being accepted for the 2024/2025 academic year. 

Deadline to apply is: June 20, 2024 

Eligibility criteria:

• Identify as First Nations, Métis or Inuit with proof of ancestry

• Accepted to/enrolled in a PharmD or pharmacy technician program in Canada for the 2024/2025 academic year
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LEARN MORE AND APPLY TODAY AT  www.pharmacists.ca/ippc 

The Indigenous Pharmacy Scholarship has been generously supported by 


